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SHRM Magazine - "NLRB Tells Supreme Court It
Opposes Class-Action Waivers"
August 18, 2017 Indianapolis

David Pryzbylski of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an
article, "NLRB Tells Supreme Court It Opposes Class-Action Waivers,"
published by the Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM) on
Aug. 18.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/nlrb-opposes-class-action-waivers.aspx

